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April 24, 1967 

Miss Sylvia Meagher 
302 West 12th Street 
New York, N. Y. 10014 

Dear Miss Meagher: 

Frankly we are inclined to doubt 
that the market for a new edition of your 
book would be large enough to make publication 
commercially feasible. 

Thank you for the opportunity to 
consider your proposal. We are returning the 
book to you under separate cover. 

Sincerely yours, 

MBS /w


